CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 09, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 00211-17
Collin Roehner

From: Janet Brunson

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 11:10 AM

To: ‘Al

Cc: Consumer Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 160168-EI - Gulf Power Rate Increase

Dear Mr. McKinley:

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about Gulf Power Company’s (Gulf) rate
increase petition. Your correspondence is included in Gulf’s rate case docket file (No. 160186-El) to give Commissioners and
staff an opportunity to review and understand your concerns.

Service hearings are scheduled in Pensacola on January 26 and in Panama City on January 27. | encourage you to attend
one of the hearings, S0 that you can directly speak to the Commissioners. All customer comments-written and verbal—become &
part of the record and will be reviewed and considered when PSC staff prepares its recommendation to the Commissioners on
Gulf’ s petition.

Gulf’ stechnical hearing before the PSC will bein March in Talahassee. Witnesses from the utility, the Commission staff,
the Office of Public Counsd (representing Gulf customers), and other intervenors in the case will present testimony, introduce
exhibits, and be cross-examined before the Commissioners. Commissioners will review Gulf's need for a rate increase, its
existing and proposed rate structure, and its ability to provide safe and religble service.

Commissioners are charged with making sure that Florida s utility companies fulfill their service obligation. In its
petition, Gulf based its request on severa factors, including transmission projects and replacing and repairing infrastructure. The
PSC will ensurethat find customer rates reflect only those costs that are prudent and necessary for Gulf to deliver quality dectric
service.

You can find Gulf rate case information on the PSC's website, www.HoridaPSC.com. Access the Clerk’s Office tab,
then hit Dockets and typein Docket No. 160186. All case submissions can be found in the Documents Filing Index. If you have
additional questions or need further assistance, please call PSC Consumer Assistance at 1-800-342-3552.

Sincerdly,

Bev DeMdlo
Assstant Director

From: Al [mailto:acm.011@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, January 08, 2017 6:22 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: DENY the Gulf Power Rate Increase

To whom this concerns, why would Gulf Power need a rate increase, especially since Gulf Power is a FOR
PROFIT company, answerable to their stockholders? Please DENY their request for an increase. My income
hasn't increased to cover for their increase. Gasoline prices, food, insurance are all going up, now GP wants my
power bill to go up also? They cannot reasonably explain why they want MORE of my limited income.
Therefore, | am again demanding that you DENY their rate increase, thank you in advance.
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A.C. McKinley, Jr.
Pensacola, FL.

Sent from Outlook





